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(Plaats, datum)

Dear Prosecutor General, 

Please allow me to draw your attention to the deteriorating health of Ukrainian film director Oleg Sentsov who is currently imprisoned in Yamalo-Nenetsky Autonomous District. Sentsov started an indefinite hunger strike on 14 May 2018.
I call on you to release Oleg Sentsov immediately. He is serving a twenty-year prison sentence following an unfair trial on politically-motivated charges.

I further urge you to ensure that all medical treatment provided to Sentsov is done in compliance with medical ethics, including the principles of confidentially, autonomy and informed consent, and that no unwanted treatment or force feeding is executed which may amount to torture and other ill-treatment.

Finally, I ask you to fully respect and protect the right to freedom of expression.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)
